

## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Dr Carolyn Wilkins Chief Executive Oldham Council Level 3, Civic Centre West Street OLDHAM OL1 1UG

Our Ref: KHM/PARK02002/02142600

05 November 2014

Dear Dr Wilkins

Thank you for your recent letter, received in my office on 30<sup>th</sup> October, regarding a resolution made at Full Council in cuts to police funding.

As you are aware, the Government is responsible for the police funding settlement. I therefore made representations on your behalf to the Home Secretary on this issue and will be in touch again when I receive a substantive response.

Yours sincerely

DEBBIE ABRAHAMS MP

Oldham East and Saddleworth

Achic abrahams

Debbie Abrahams MP is proud to represent the people of Alexandra, Lees, Saddleworth, Shaw & Crompton, St Mary's, St James' and Waterhead

Website: www.debbieabrahams.org.uk Twitter: @debbie\_abrahams